
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            MARCH 16, 2021 
 

THE GROUNDBREAKING AND CHECK PRESENTATION CEREMONY FOR THE 
ANGIE’S INCLUSIVE PLAYGROUND IS RE-SCHEDULED FOR AP RIL 7 TH 

With stormy weather that is forecasted for all day Thursday, March 18th the decision has been made to 
re-schedule the groundbreaking and check presentation ceremony to Wednesday, April 7th at 2:00 
p.m. the location will remain the same at Manion Park located at 170 Manion Park Drive. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused but the safety and well being of everyone is an 
utmost priority. 

 

*Due to the recent mandates that were issued by the St. Louis County Executive masks will be 
required and social distancing guidelines will be enforced. The ceremony will be on Facebook live and 
will be shared on all of the city’s social media outlets.  
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